
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch 
Our Christmas lunch has now been ordered, however if your child does want to have one and 
you haven’t returned a slip please ring Mrs Cookson. 

 

Club end dates 
All clubs have now finished for this year; letters will be sent out during the first week of the new term. 

 

Key Stage 2 Carol Concert 
Please join us at 6pm on Tuesday 18th December at St Paul’s Church for our Key Stage 2 Carol Concert – families 
from the whole school are very welcome. Please can KS2 pupils arrive at the church at 5.40pm in uniform. We will 
have a collection for our school charity, Alabaré. 

 

Christmas Parties 
The class Christmas parties are approaching, details are below. Further information will be coming home to 
individual classes. Pupils can come to school in non-uniform on the day of their class party.  

 Date of party Additional information 

Year R, 1 and 2 Tuesday 18th December Party food will be supplied by our lunch caterers, 50p parent 
donation to cover cost of party food 

Year 3 and 4 Wednesday 19th December  Will take place after the whole school Christmas lunch event 

Year 5 and 6 Friday 21st December  Children to supply food – see class teacher 
 

 

Messages from PH Sport: 

 Breakfast club - Please ensure that you do not drop your child off prior to 7.45am.  The club does not open for 
business before this time and the member of staff needs to set up before accepting children to the club.   

 After school club – We are very pleased to announce that due to the positive response from the survey, PH 
Sport are intending on setting up after school provision for our pupils in 2019. Staff need to be appointed and 
trained and systems need setting up so we are aiming to open the club around Easter time but this will be 
confirmed in the new year… watch this space!   

 

Ordering School Uniform  
We have a new provider of school uniform. The move will see a quicker, more efficient ordering system! You will be 
able to order uniform online at a slightly cheaper price and have it delivered to school for free. Click on the following 
link to start shopping: http://www.brigade.uk.com/direct/index.php  

 

Bike Hub 
Want a bike for Christmas but don’t want it to cost the earth? The Bike Hub (based by St.Michael's Community 
Centre next to the Trussell Trust shop), restores and sells second hand bikes. For more information, see the flyer 
that has come home with your child this week.  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

Choir Carols by candlelight at Elim church Sunday 16th December 

Whole school Bike Hub n/a 

 

FoSSP notices  email: fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk      Text: 07704 917418 

 20.12.18 – Christmas Disco. Tickets have been sent home, please complete contact information and bring with 
you on the night.  We still need more helpers please; sign up in the office or on the FoSSP Facebook page. 
Don’t forget water bottles on the night too! 

 Donations of blue jumpers, cardigans, books, DVDs, CDs are always welcome. 

 Don’t forget your biscuit wrappers, crisp packets (individual and multipack) and dental packaging for recycling. 

 Thank you for all your fundraising this year … have a fabulous snacky Christmas and don’t forget to brush your 
teeth (see above)!  

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  
 
Mrs E Weavers  
Headteacher 

Friday 14
th

 December 

2018  
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